
AALS Section on National Security Law 

Call for Papers – 2016 AALS Annual Meeting 

 

 

The AALS Section on National Security Law is pleased to invite the submission of article abstracts to 

select a panelist for the program “National Security Law Challenges for the Next Administration” at the 

2016 AALS Annual Meeting in New York City (January 6-10, 2016). The paper’s author will discuss 

his/her paper as part of the program on Saturday, January 9, 2016, from 10:30 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. The 

Journal of National Security Law and Policy has historically published the paper chosen by the 

section’s program committee.  

 

 

ELIGIBILITY: 
The invitation to submit a paper is open to all full-time faculty members at AALS member schools.  

 

 

PAPER SUBMISSION PROCEDURE AND DEADLINES: 
Abstracts, which should be no more than 1,000 words in length, should be be submitted by August 15, 

2015 by email to Deborah Pearlstein, Associate Professor of Law, Benjamin N. Cardozo School of 

Law, dpearlst@yu.edu. 

mailto:dpearlst@yu.edu

